7124/24, 1:59 PM about:blank

17y OF

gsT. 1906

July 24, 2024

Tina Mankowski

RE: Notice of Non-Renewal for BART-261 for 2024-2026 Operator’s License
Licensee:

Upon consideration of your application to renew your Operator’s License with the City of West Allis and pursuant to Wis. Stat. § 125.12(3), you
are hereby notified of the City’s intention to not renew the Operator’s License previously issued to you.

The basis for this decision includes:

The Licensee no longer meets the qualifications for licensure pursuant to Wis. Stat. § 125.04(5)(a) due to an arrest or conviction records subject to
state law.

The Licensee no longer meets the qualification for licensure pursuant to Wis. Stat. § 125.04(5)(b) due to the licensee being a habitual law offender.
The Licensee has provided untrue information to the committee responsible for approving license applications.

The Licensee has failed to appear at committee meetings to provide further information responsive to their renewal application.

The Licensee has violated a provision of Wis. Stat. Chpt. 125 or West Allis Municipal Code associated with the licensed activity.

The licensee has sold or given away alcohol beverages to known habitual drunkards in violation of Wis. Stat. 125.12(2)(ag)3.

At the previous hearing on July 10, 2024 the Public Safety Committee for the City of West Allis reviewed your renewal application and a motion was
made to issue the notice of non-renewal. At that time, you had requested a hearing related to this potential non-renewal. Pursuant to Wis. Stat. §

125.12(2)(b) the hearing has been scheduled for Tuesday, July 30, 2024, in room 128, of the West Allis City Hall, located at 7525 W. Greenfield
Avenue, West Allis, WI 53214.

Please leave a comment letting us know you received this notice and that you plan on attending the hearing.

It is VERY IMPORTANT to notify us by 4PM the day of your hearing if you will not be attending and the reason why. Please
be aware your license could still be denied if you are absent, or the committee could choose to reschedule your hearing.

You may elect to be represented by counsel at this hearing but please be aware that no lawyer will be appointed for you. You may present
evidence at this hearing, including providing witnesses or cross-examining witnesses, to present your defense to this notice of non-renewal.

If you have additional questions, please contact the West Allis City Attorney’s Office at 414-302-8450.

Sincerely,

Nicholas S. Cerwin

Deputy City Attorney
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